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The weather was threatening and a few raindrops fell as the boat was being boarded, but 
Friday the 13th turned out to be a very lucky day for the members and friends of Perry Valley 
Grange who ventured onto the Millersburg Ferry “Roaring Bull” paddlewheeler for a picnic 

cruise.  About 30 people weren’t deterred by the gray skies and had a lovely evening of food 
and fellowship set amid the beauty of the central Pennsyvlania mountains and the broad 
Susquehanna River.  The Millersburg Ferry is on the National Register of Historic Places. 

 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 


